
連邦政府・管轄州政府による発表 （６月３日付） 

 

【１ ノバスコシア州】  

（３日）州政府関係者が記者会見を行ったところ，要旨以下のとおり 

• Today’s new case is travel-related. 

• Physical distancing and household bubble requirements will also apply to outings (at 

restaurants, etc.) as the province is opening up further on Friday, June 5. 

• If you do not feel well, it is critically important that you do not go out, and instead follow 

established procedures as stated on NS website to determine what steps you should 

take next. 

• With new regulations in place, additional delays/waiting times are to be expected. 

People should be patient. 

• Restaurants and other businesses selling alcohol who were offering delivery while NS 

was closed can continue to do so. 

 

ニューブランズウィック州 

（３日）Both cases are in Zone 5. One is linked to a previously identified case in the outbreak, 

and the other is linked to Manoir de la Vallée, a long-term care facility in Atholville. 

A Quebec resident has also tested positive for COVID-19 and is linked to the Atholville long-

term care facility. This case will be counted in Quebec’s statistics. 

Two new cases of COVID-19 

https://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/corporate/promo/covid-

19/news/news_release.2020.06.0321.html 
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